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RIGHT NOW MEDIA, please go to 
www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/beckschurch or text 

BECKS to 49775 to get signed up for a free RIGHTNOW MEDIA 
Account and get access to a library of Bible Studies and more. 

 
 

Automated External Defibrillator  
model 360P – now available 

TITHING INFORMATION 
We have resumed taking offering up 
during the Worship Service. You may also 
continue giving online or by mail. You may 
utilize Online Giving through PayPal by 
using the link on our website at 
beckschurch.com under the GIVE 
ONLINE tab.     
 

 
 

Sunday 
Sunday School @ 9:30am 

Worship @ 10:30am 
Tuesday 

Backpack Meals @ 5pm /Food Truck @ 5:30 – 7:30 / Prayer Service @ 7pm 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS   
*denotes names coming off next week  

unless otherwise advised 

 

 

*Prayer Shawls are available in the sitting room 
at the Narthex for anyone in need of comfort or 
God’s healing hand.  Please fill out the form 
provided if you take one for our records. 
 

Becks Reformed Church                                www.beckschurch.com            Herbert Hedrick, Consistory President 
2845 Becks Church Rd.                             church office (336) 357-2369                Kevin Lipe, Worship Music Dir. 
Lexington, NC 27292                                                                                                           Randy Hedrick, Organist 

Week 1: (newest): 
Family of Lisa Haworth 
Family of Mike Medlin 

Susan Arnold 
Sammy Welch 

Week 2: 
Jake Swicegood 

Family of Camden Snow 
Jim Strickland 
Joann Hedrick 

Carolyn Welborn 
Helen Hilton 
Peggy Talent 

Family of Angela Talley 
Lonnie & Shirley Saunders 

Jeanette Cooper 
Gordon Plyer 

 Week 3: 
Family of Robert Conner 
Family of Edith Lumsden 

 
 
 
 

Week 4*: 
Doug Beck 

Judy Johnson 
Debbie Cole 
Greg Roberts 

 
 
 
 
 

Ongoing Need  
Requests: 

Marjorie Firquin 
Carolyn Welborn 

Jim & Barbara Strickland 
Billy & Joan Hedrick 

Larry Hill 
Pat Fritts 

Shepherd’s Staff &  
Our Future Minister 

Rose Burnsides 
Ruby Young Parks 

Jolene Henning 
Max & Libby Lanning 

Peggy Bryant 
Kim Underwood 

Christopher Younts 
Larry Leonard 
Odell Hedrick 
Barree Gable 

Celestial Swing 
Blair Crouse 

Pauline Massey 
Kade Ketchie 
Debbie Grubb 

Ila Ford 
Stewart Hilton 

Ramona Dishmon 
Gaynette Hedrick 
Imojean Burkhart 
Sunny & students 

 
            Search Team Members 2023 

  John Bryant                                           Garrett Neal     
  Rick Leonard                  Stephanie Shoaf 
  Kevin Firquin                  Callie Hedrick  
  Kevin Osborne                Susie Jones       

BUDGET INFORMATION 
OUR STEWARDSHIP  

 for August 13, 2023 
Attendance: 119 

General Fund: $7,906 
Samaritan Fund: $1,000 

Backpack Fund: $100 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 Altar Flower Calendar 
August 27th – Younts Reunion 
September 3 – Becky Tucker 

 

2023 Altar Flowers 
Dates are still available for 

2023.  Please sign up online or 
contact the church office at 

336.357.2369.  Thank you for 
your help in beautifying our 

sanctuary. 

Worship Leader Schedule 

Aug 27 – Kevin Firquin 

Sep 03 – Rick Leonard 

Sep 10 – Rev. Steve Disher 

 

Consistory 
        Elders                                                             Deacons 
        Herbert Hedrick             Garrett Neal 
        Rick Leonard           Kevin Osborne 
        Tim Burkhart                          Don Jones 
        John Bryant                               Trey Hedrick 
        Michael Burris                Robert Swing 
        Eddie Garner                          Tommy Hampton   

Our Next Monthly Prayer Service 
Tuesday, August 22nd at 7pm  

LIBRARY NEWS 
This Week’s Pick:   

Stories for a Faithful Heart… 
With Over 100 Treasures to Touch 
Your Soul by Alice Gray (editor) 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
                   
 
 
 
 
 

	
	

	
	
	
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

	
	
			

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
   
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 
      
 
 

 

UPCOMING CASWELL TRIPS 
BEACH REACH:  4th & 5th Grades:  June 10-12.  Cost is $100.  $25 
deposit to hold your child’s spot.  $50 was due April 13 and the $25 
balance will be due May 18th.  Here’s a link for more info on the camp:  
http://www.fortcaswell.com/projects/beachreach2016/ 
  

YOUTH WEEK #5:  July 18-23 for MS & HS Students.  Cost is $250.  
$25 deposit due to hold your spot.  $100 was due April 13, $75 due May 
18, $50 due June 15. 
  
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE, 10:30am, in the Sanctuary 
The service is live streamed through Facebook & available on Monday morning at 9am via the website.  

 

The nursery is available for Sunday School & the 10:30am service. 
 
 
 
 

Prelude………………………….……….…………………Randy Hedrick 

Welcome…………………..……….…......................................Kevin Lipe 

Opening Song – I Need Thee Every Hour #428……...………..………….. 

Prayer……………………………………………………..……….………. 

Offertory…………………………………………………...Randy Hedrick 

Doxology………………………………………..………..……………….. 

Prayer of Dedication…………………………………….....……………… 

Anthem – And the Church Shall Rise.……....……...……..…Beck’s Choir 

Scripture – Matthew 6:25-34………………………………...…................. 

Message – “Squirrel!”………….....……………….Rev. Dr. Steve Disher 

Closing Hymn – My Faith Looks Up to Thee #410..…..……..…………… 

Benediction…………...….……………...….....…....................................... 

Postlude…………….………...…………..…..………....…Randy Hedrick 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUNDAY 
AUGUST 20, 2023 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We hope you will come out and 

enjoy the Hope Food Truck. 

We would like to get an idea  

of how many to plan for. 

If you plan to attend, please fill out 

the bottom of this form and leave it 

in the church offering plate. 

 

NAME:______________________ 

 

Number Attending______________ 

 

 

 
 

The flowers on the altar today  
have been placed  

to the glory of God  
by Mike & Martha Swing 

STAY-IN-TOUCH MINISTRY 
College Students/Parents 

Please send the following information to Meredith Gallimore at 
mgallimore1@triad.rr.com so that our college students can receive 

mailings from our Stay-in-Touch ministry. 
 

Student Name - College Name - Address - Student Birthday 

   On September 23 & 24, I will be riding a 100-mile 
bicycle ride in the Tour to Tanglewood to raise money to 
help support people living with Multiple Sclerosis.  
Money raised through this event funds MS research, 
programs, and services that make an enormous 
difference to the people fighting MS every day. 
    I have set a goal of $2000.  I began riding the Tour to 
Tanglewood 16 years ago in honor of Shelia Hedrick-
Looper.  I continue to ride in memory of Shelia and in 
honor of Jodi Hernandez, Dana Burnsides, and the Jerry 
Hedrick family. 
    Please make checks payable to MS Society and give to 
Barbara Strickland or me.  Thank you and I appreciate 
your support.  Bill Marion 

 

Help the Koinonia Class provide Back-to-School needs in August.  
Our class is collecting supplies for the students at Nazareth 
Children’s Home for Back-to-School!! Boxes will be available in 
common areas of the church for your donations of backpacks, 
pencils, composition books, crayons, pencil boxes, glue sticks. 
Anything our students need these children do also.  Donations 
collected thru the month of August.  Please help the least of these!  

CRAFT FAIR – October 14th – 8am to 3pm 
WE NEED VENDORS! 

Inside spaces are $25 each and outside spaces are 
$15 (for 2 parking spaces)  No yard sale items 

please!  To sign up, please contact Sharon Rumble 
(336-596-5760) or the church office (336-357-2369). 



  

POOL
PARTY

  AUGUST 23
WEDNESDAY

BROOKSIDE POOL
           6-8 PM

BYG BACK TO SCHOOL

ALL AGES WELCOME
JOIN US FOR PIZZA, SWIMMING
AND SUNSET SLUSH AS WE KICK

OFF ANOTHER GREAT YEAR!

@

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

"We are excited to update you that Shepherd Staff, the search firm that we have partnered with for our 
Sr. Pastor search, has been working hard behind the scenes actively seeking and interviewing some 
strong candidates to present to us for our consideration. They have already presented 2 great candidates 
that are no longer in consideration.  
 
They are currently in the process of interviewing and vetting a few additional strong candidates that are 
in various stages of their process. Since rumors have been out there that one of the candidates is our 
former Pastor, Paul Perkins, we confirm that he is one of the candidates that they are in process with.  
 
All potential candidates go through their process and will be treated equally and objectively. Shepherd 
Staff does not choose our Pastor. The value that they bring is that they have done this successfully for 
almost 2 decades and have a proven track record of success. The other great value that they bring is that 
they have an objective viewpoint which a local church can't have. We have a strong partnership and trust 
level between them and our team. 
 
While some of the information that our Search Team obtains over the time of the search is confidential in 
nature, we will continue to give you updates as to our search process and progress in finding our next 
Pastor. If you have specific questions, please direct them to John Bryant, chair of our Search Team.  
 
We ask for your prayers for our team, Shepherd Staff, and our church as we prepare for the person that 
God is already preparing for us." 

S U N D A Y  I N S E R T S  


